
NOTICE TO CUTLER 
RECREATIONISTS: 

 
PacifiCorp plans to conduct a drawdown of Cutler Reservoir to 
obtain data to inform the ongoing Federal Energy Regulatory 
Commission relicensing studies and related decision-making 
process. The Cutler drawdown is scheduled to begin on Friday 
October 25, 2019, and will extend to approximately mid-
November 2019, depending on conditions encountered.  

 
It is likely that access to all Cutler boat ramps will be affected, 
and access to the Upper Bear River Site will be eliminated 
during portions of the reservoir drawdown.  
 
Please be observant as new HAZARDS may become exposed, and 
areas that are usually accessible may become inaccessible, 
potentially over a period of hours, particularly during the initial 
period of the drawdown. Please also note that removing any 
archeological or cultural artifacts that may be exposed by the 
drawdown is illegal and will be prosecuted. 
 
Updates to the project schedule can be found at the Cutler website 
(https://www.pacificorp.com/energy/hydro/cutler.html) or by 
calling 801-220-2245. We apologize for any inconvenience this 
may cause, and thank you in advance for your patience as we 
undertake these required studies. 
 
Thank you—PacifiCorp Renewable Resources 
 

 


